Quicktrip 4237 Site Plan – Denver Water Review Comments

All 3-inch and larger service line taps/fittings, fire lines, fire hydrants main extension, main replacement and main line lowering/crossings will require a plan review submittal to Denver Water.
The Property appears to have access to water mains in both S. Santa Fe Drive Access Road and W. Belleview Avenue.  This information can be confirmed via a Will Serve Letter request to Denver Water or when the project is submitted to Denver Water for review.
Any existing taps on the property are required to be cut at the main in accordance with Section 3.18 of Denver Water’s Engineering Standards.  Reuse of existing tap, meter, and backflow, where applicable, are at Denver Water discretion.
The owner/developer is responsible for ALL necessary upgrades required to meet the projects overall site flow requirements
All impacted existing service line taps are required to be brought up to standard and/or replaced entirely. 
Each independent structure requiring water service will require an independent tap at the main.  The structure must contain 10-feet of fee simple access onto the street or easement containing the water main.   This information is confirmed, via the legal description of the property receiving water service.
Multiple domestic taps to independent structure not permitted by Denver Water.
The Water Supply License OR Stub-In Agreement for all service line taps must be signed by the City of Littleton, prior to submitting to Denver Water, for processing.  The City of Littleton may have additional requirements, separate from Denver Water.
The owner required to submit owner/district signed Water Supply License and payment of applicable fees to Denver Water for all domestic taps, separate from the plan review process
If project contains 1-acre or more of landscaping, owner required to undergo Irrigation and Landscape review, separate from the plan review process.  Denver Water may require a separate tap at the main to supply this demand!
Beginning January 1st, all design engineers are required to undergo mandatory plan review training.  The design engineer will not be permitted to initiate Denver Water’s plan review process until the training is complete.  Please click on link for additional information concerning this requirement. Denver Water | Plan Review Training
Any water line work i.e., fire hydrants, main replacement/re-route or main extension, installed on privately owned property, may require an easement to Denver Water.







 
